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It’s time for us to begin planning our Spring Recital.  This year, we are planning the event at 
North High School for Saturday May 21st with a mandatory Dress Rehearsal on Friday, May 
20th.  There is a $30 recital fee per student or $50 per family if there is more than one dancer 
per family charged for this event.  This enables us to allow families to invite as many friends & 
family members to come watch as they would like and not charge for tickets.  There is also a 
$50 costume charge per dance that is non-refundable.  Please pay your Recital Fee ($30) by 
March 1st and Costume Fees by April 1st. Not all classes will be performing in recital but all 
students will participate in at least one dance, if you need to make special arrangements such 
as limiting the amount of dances your student is in or have a conflict with the performance 
please email Jana or Ryan ASAP.  To ensure that all our costumes arrive in plenty of time for 
the show payments need to be made on time, if you have any financial questions regarding 
recital, please email Ryan.  A detailed list of classes performing in the recital is attached and an 
email with which classes are performing in the matinee & evening shows will follow. Thanks!   

            Costume Difference:   Are you are wondering 

March 1st – Recital Fee Due                              what the difference is for Holiday costumes versus 

 March 6th – Company Showcase    Recital costumes? Recital costumes are higher quality 

    March 14th -20th - Spring Break    and yours to keep. We try to purchase costumes that  

    April 1st – Costume Fees Due    might be used in the future for Halloween costumes,  

    May 20th  – Dress Rehearsal @ North   dance class or just fantastic dress-up fashions.  We are  

    May 21st  – Spring Recital @ North    looking forward to all the fun costumes this year! 


